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Statement On MAGGI Noodles Issue

NESTLE HOUSE, Gurgaon, 11th June, 2015: As part of the effort to resolve the
MAGGI noodles issue, Nestlé India Limited has today approached the Hon'ble Bombay
High Court raising issues of interpretation of the Food Safety and Standards Act 2011,
whilst seeking judicial review of the Order dated 6" June, 2015 passed by the Food and
Drug Administration in Maharashtra and the Order dated 5" June, 2015 passed by the
Food Safety and Standards Authority of India (FSSAI).

At the same time we are continuing the withdrawal of MAGGI noodles products. This
action will not interfere with this process.

We shall proceed further as per orders that may be passed by the Hon'ble Bombay
High Court.
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